
)Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
              086 8213422 
)Fr. Patsy McDermott 043 3324110 
              087 7116685 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 

Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sat  8.00: Anthony Davis, Mary St. 
Sun 11.00: Catherine/Jimmy Kane, Main St 
Mon 9.30: Misa Pro Populo 
Sat  8.00: Frank McWade 
 

Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
  

Sun  10.00: Maisie/Michael Kiernan, Lettergunnell 
Fri  7.30: Mamie/Philip Martin & dfm 
Sun  10.00: Margaret Donnelly 
Note:  Confessions & Adoration after Friday Mass 
  
   Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers    Sat:    Kathleen Kelleher  
        Sun:   Sr. Kathleen Duffy 
Communion  Sat:    Bernadette Noonan 
        Sun:    Ann Davis 
  

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers    Sun:   Ryan Forde 
Communion Sun:   Kieran Duffy 
 

Money Matters 
 
Drumlish €735; Ballinamuck €285 
 

Do This in Memory 
 
The children making First Communion and their 
parents join us this Sunday in Drumlish for the 
celebration of Do This in Memory.  The children of 
St. Mary’s N.S. provide the music and song with Mel 
and Helena. 

Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Eamon Meagher, 
late Drumlish whose funeral took place in Galway 
during the week.  May he rest in peace. 

 2015 Offertory/Dues Envelopes 
 
Please take your box of envelopes after 
Mass.  Be a neighbour and bring their 
boxes too and drop them in their letterbox.  
By doing so you are helping bolster our 

parish finances. Those who don't use the envelope 
system but who wish to support of the priests of parish 
are asked to use the special envelopes available at the 
back of the church prior to Dues Collections. Please 
note that: 
� your number may change  from year to year;  
� if you don’t receive a packet of envelopes but would 

like to, contact any of the priests or a member of the 
pastoral council;  
� by using the envelope system, it is possible for the 

parish, under the charities act, to reclaim the taxes 
that you may have paid for the benefit of the  parish.   

 
World Day of Migrants and Refugees  

 
This takes place next Sunday, 18 January 2015. In his 
pastoral message, Pope Francis reminds us how Jesus 
identified himself with strangers and outcasts: “Jesus 
Christ is always waiting to be recognised in migrants 
and refugees, in displaced person and in exiles.” On 
this day we are asked to remember in our prayers 
those who have left our shores and also those who 
have joined us here in our parishes from overseas.  
Let us remember in a special way those migrants 
whose journeys were filled with fear, trepidation and 
hostility. In particular, let us remember the elderly 
Irish community in Britain, the undocumented in the 
United States and Irish prisoners overseas. Closer to 
home we remember those who are the victims of 
racism, human trafficking and those living in the 
direct provision system. 
 

Ballinamuck Bingo 
 
Bingo continues in Ballinamuck on Tuesday nights at 
8.30 p.m.  More local support would be appreciated.  

 
Celebrating New Life 

 
Today, on the feast of the Baptism of the Lord we 
celebrate the new life in our Parish as we welcome all 
those who were baptised during 2014 together with 
their parents and families. We pray for these young 
families and ask God to protect and bless them. 
 

Drumlish Senior Citizens Christmas Party 
 
Drumlish senior citizens Christmas party takes place 
in the Old Village Inn on Sunday, 11th  January at 4 
p.m. All welcome. 

I.C.A. 
 
The first Guild meeting of the New Year will take 
place this Monday night January 12th at 8.30pm in the 
Visitors Centre, Ballinamuck. All members are asked 
to attend and new members are always very welcome.  
 

98 Hall Meeting 
 
There will be a Hall Committee meeting on Monday 
night, 10 th January at 8 p.m. in the Hall.  All 
members please attend. 
 

Marriage 
 
Congratulations and best wishes to Shane Prunty, 
Kiltycreevagh & Louise Farrelly, Lislea who were 
married recently. 

St. Helen’s AGM 
 

St Helens AGM will be held on Friday night next 
January 16th at 9.00pm in Monaduff....all support 
appreciated and new members welcome.  
 

Like to Work on the Missions? 
 
For those interested in overseas volunteering and/or 
joining the VC Training Course on Overseas 
Development & Mission, Viatores Christi (VC) will 
hold an Information & Recruitment Session on 
Saturday  17th January 2015 at 12.00 at VC HQ, 8 
New Cabra Road, Phibsboro, Dublin 7. Tel. 01-
8689986. email: info@viatoreschristi.com   
Web: www.viatoreschristi.com  

Feast of the Baptism of the Lord -  (B)—11th January 2015 

 
There are times when 
you have to change 
your tune to keep 
harmony 


